
From: 

Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Sure. 

Steven Vettel <SVettel@fbm.com> 

Thursday, April 23, 2020 4:29 PM 

White, Elizabeth (CPC) <elizabeth.white@sfgov.org>; Poling, Jeanie (CPC) 
<jeanie. poling@sf gov. org> 

ECN, BalboaReservoirCompliance (ECN) <balboareservoircompliance.ecn@sfgov.org> 

RE: Balboa Reservoir transit mitigation measure 

From: White, Elizabeth (CPC) [mailto:elizabeth.white@sfgov.org] 
Sent: Thursday, April 23, 2020 4:21 PM 
To: Vettel, Steven (25) x4902; Poling, Jeanie (CPC) 
Cc: ECN, BalboaReservoirCompliance (ECN) 
Subject: Re: Balboa Reservoir transit mitigation measure 

Hi all, 

I don't think we need a meeting tomorrow morning now. Is it ok if I cancel? 

Thanks, 

Liz 

From: Steven Vettel <SVettel@fbm.com> 
Sent: Thursday, April 23, 2020 4:17 PM 
To: Poling, Jeanie (CPC) <jeanie.poling@sfgov.org> 
Cc: White, Elizabeth (CPC) <elizabeth.white@sfgov.org>; ECN, BalboaReservoirCompliance (ECN) 
<ba lboareservoircom plia nee .ecn@sfgov.org> 
Subject: RE: Balboa Reservoir transit mitigation measure 

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. 

Jeanie, the proposed language is acceptable to the sponsor team. 

From: Poling, Jeanie (CPC) [mailto:jeanie.polinq@sfqov.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 22, 2020 4:54 PM 
To: Vettel, Steven (25) x4902 
Cc: White, Elizabeth (CPC); ECN, BalboaReservoirCompliance (ECN) 
Subject: Balboa Reservoir transit mitigation measure 

Hi Steve, 

Attached are Planning and MT A's latest proposed changes to the mitigation measure. Please let Liz know if you'd like us to 
invite anyone else from the project team to the 9:30 call on Friday to discuss this. 

Thanks, 
Jeanie 

Jeanie Poling, Senior Environmental Planner 
San Francisco Planning Department 
1650 Mission Street, Suite 400 San Francisco, CA 94103 
Direct: 415.575.9072 I www.sfplanninq.org 



San Francisco Property Information Map 

The Planning Department is open for business during the Shelter in Place Order. Most of our staff are working from 
home and we're available by e-mail. Our Public Portal , where you can file new applications, and our Property Information 
Map are available 24/7. The Planning Commission is convening remotely and the public is encouraged to participate . The 
Board of Appeals and Board of Supervisors are accepting appeals via e-mail despite office closures . All of our in-person 
services at 1650 and 1660 Mission Street are suspended until further notice. Click here for more information. 
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